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Date:  September 6, 2018 

 

To:  NOHA Associations and Single Entry Teams 

 

From:  Claudette Myre 

 

Re:  New Rules & Fan Abuse 

 

 

With the new hockey season about to begin, I would ask for your support in sharing the 

enclosed information with your teams.  

 

New Rules 

 

We have provided a PDF version of the PowerPoint presentation hat is being shared with our 

Officials at clinics this season.  We have included only the new rules that have been approved 

by Hockey Canada.   

 

Fan Abuse 

 

Please ensure that your teams are reminded of the fan abuse policy that was distributed earlier 

this summer.  Team officials are encouraged to remind their parents about shared respect 

amongst all participants of the game. 

 

Support 

 

Should an Association or Team require support regarding the above, we would encourage you to 

reach out to your District Referee-in-Chief.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Claudette Myre 

NOHA President 

 

cc:  NOHA Executive  

 

 


